
AUGUST 
2023

Assisted Living  •  Respite Care Services

 NewsWellingtonThe

1902 Post Road, 
 Stevens Point, WI 54481

715.344.9669
Kristan Schaack, Administrator

       Like Us On Facebook 

As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.

WellingtonPlaceWhiting.org

WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

•	 Bingo prizes (candy, 
costume jewelry, perfume)

•	 Soda pop for Bingo  
(Coke, Dr. Pepper, Sprite,  
Mt. Dew, Orange)

•	 Books (large print, mystery, 
romance, Coloring)

•	 Playing card decks 
•	 Facility Fall decorations
•	 Puzzles (Medium-Large 

sized pieces)

Facility News: By the time you are reading this newsletter, 
we will of already had our annual summer party! We would like to 
thank everyone who came and spent the afternoon with us. Thank 
you to Andy and the Stevens Point Country Club for spoiling us with 
an (as always) delicious meal. Another big thank you to the staff who 
worked behind the scenes to create a wonderful “Wild West” party, 
and thanks to our extended family for sharing another party full of 
laugher and love with us! 

WISH List

I hope this finds you all in good My friend just asked me why I’m 
wearing my sweatshirt in August I told him I’m a trendsetter, I wear 
sweatshirts before it’s cool! Happy August everyone, I hope you all are 
enjoying this wonderful Wisconsin Summer. I want to thank you all for coming 
out to our Summer party this year and making the event as wonderful as it 
was. As we start to transition back into the fall it’s time to get excited for the 
Walk to End Alzhemiers! This is our biggest charity event of the year and we 
are hoping to retain our spot as the biggest team in our area once again this 
year. There is still time to sign up and make donations, just stop by the front 
desk anytime during normal business hours and our administration team will 
help you register. As is our tradition we will be holding a raffle once again in 
support of this event, you will be able to buy tickets for this at the front desk as 
well! Keep a lookout as we plan to hold another brat fry fundraiser too. If you 
are interested in helping out please feel free to contact us over the phone to 
discuss volunteer opportunities for the event! Thank you all for your continued 
support, and all of us here are looking forward to another wonderful season 
here at Wellington Place at Whiting.  
Quote of the Month:  “Live in the sunshine. Swim in the sea. Drink in 
the wild air.” – Ralph Waldo Emerson

From the Corner Desk of Joey

We would like to welcome, 
Al, our newest member to the 
Wellington Family! Al comes 
from home and we are so 
excited to have him here 
with us. If you haven’t gotten 
the opportunity to introduce 
yourself and welcome him to our 
Wellington family, please do! 

Resident News

Fishing Trip – We are working 
with the Lincoln Center to 
facilitate a fishing trip with our 
Residents! We will be taking 
a pontoon boat out for the 
afternoon to enjoy a couple hours 
of fishing . Date/Time TBA.  Any 
Resident who is interested in 
joining, is more than welcome!

Happy Birthday
Best wishes to our Residents  

celebrating birthdays this month.

8/11 	 Audrey V
8/18 	 Loras S
8/23 	 Arlene M 
8/24 	 Alice V 
8/26 	 Angela C 
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Giant checkers!

Giant Jenga!

Our Father’s Day goodies for  
all of our bonus dads!

Our Wellington flock has left the nest.

Our vegetable garden started flowering!

We’re enjoying the weather with happy hour!

Walk to End 
Alzheimer’s: 
Sept. 16
Our Walk to End Alzheimer’s 
is quickly approaching! We 
are all excited to raise funds and 
awareness to a cause that is, 
unfortunately, so close to home. 
Throughout the years of us 
participating in the walk, we have 
received many awards through 
the Alzheimer’s Association that 
we are so proud of. We don’t plan 
to slow down!
 We encourage all of our 
Wellington family and friends to 
join us on walk day. If you are 
interested, please see the front 
desk for information on how to 
get signed up. If you can’t make 
it, but would still like to support 
the cause, we will be selling our 
t-shirts and tickets for our raffle 
baskets! Those funds are put 
towards our team’s contribution  
to the walk. 
For those of you who remember, 
we will again be having a 
fundrasing night at O’Brien’s 
On Main in Amherst! Mark your 
calendars because Kristan, 
Andrea, and Hannah will be 
bartending for the night on August 
4th! A portion of the profits will go 
to our team’s contribution to the 
Alzheimer’s Association.  It’s a 
fun way to bring awareness and 
raise funds for a great cause.  
We hope to see you there! 

Photo Highlights

T   he mind that opens to
a new idea never returns

to its original size.

    Learn more about our    
      Core Values on our website.     

- Albert Einstein


